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1. DERM Draft Guidelines for Sewage Pumping Stations – Industry Response
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1.   DERM Draft Guidelines for Sewage Pumping Stations – Industry Response 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
The water industry was asked by the Department of Environment and Resource Management to provide comments on draft amendments to the Guidelines for Sewage Pumping Stations ERA 63(3)  see eFlash 132.  

We have now collated comments received into a response that is now available on our website http://www.qldwater.com.au/ReviewDocuments.  A copy of the draft guideline is also available on the site.  Members must log in first to access these documents.

An industry forum for open discussions on the issue is also available to members at www.qldwater.com.au - members must login to join the forum.
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